Minister Dacic confers with Ambassador of the State of Qatar
Tuesday, 04 September 2018.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
received today the Ambassador of the State of Qatar in Belgrade, Sheikh Mubarak bin Fahad
Al-Thani, who delivered to him an invitation to visit the State of Qatar extended by Qatari
Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs Sheikh Mohammed bin Abdulrahman bin
Jassim Al-Thani.

Minister Dacic was also invited to participate in Doha Forum 2018, one of the major world
forums discussing political, economic, regional and international issues.

The talks focused on topics pertaining to bilateral and multilateral cooperation and the
development of friendly relations and cooperation between the Republic of Serbia and the State
of Qatar.




